Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Carpe Diem Community Solutions, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, November 18, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m., CST
PLACE: Emerald Coast Fellowship Church, Fellowship Hall, 4102 West State Road 390, Lynn Haven, FL
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The intent of this project is to increase the vehicular capacity of the corridor as well as accommodate bicycle and pedestrian traffic on State Road (S.R.) 390 from Jenks Avenue to east of S.R. 77 in Bay County. Improvements include widening 1.5 miles of the existing roadway from two to six lanes while adding buffered bicycle lanes, water quality and treatment facilities, and a closed drainage system. The widening of County Road 390 east of S.R. 77 will facilitate the transition to the existing two-lane roadway. A new pedestrian overpass will be built above the six-lane roadway at Mowat Middle School. Traffic signal modifications will be made at the existing signalized intersections with a new signal installed at S.R. 390 and 14th Street/Virginia Avenue. The project is funded for right-of-way acquisition and construction.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Sandra Lamb, P.E., toll-free: 1(866)855-7275 or via email: sandra.lamb@atkinsglobal.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Sandra Lamb, P.E., toll-free: 1(866)855-7275 or via email: sandra.lamb@atkinsglobal.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ian Satter, District Three Public Information Director, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, ext. 1205 or via email: ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us.
